
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 6 October 2005 

6. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update. 
 
 The Chairperson thanked the Community Board Principal Adviser and staff for the quality of the 

information on board funding.  The Community Board Principal Adviser commented that the Board’s 
Accounting Technician deserved much of the credit and that the Board’s thanks would be conveyed to 
him. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


